
UNITED FOR FAMILIES
MILE HIGH UNITED WAY

What We’re Doing 
We cannot do this work alone! We’re grateful for  
community partners like you who help us expand access to 
quality early learning and care for children and families.

We support children during the critical years of 
development, so they begin kindergarten ready to succeed. 

2,108  

EARLY CHILD CARE & EDUCATION: GIVING ALL CHILDREN A STRONG START
United for Families connects children and families to essential resources to 
ensure all children have access to high-quality early childhood education.

“�We are all better off because 
of HIPPY. It has provided 
resources we may not have 
received otherwise. HIPPY  
is not just a program –  
it is a family.”  

– Maria, HIPPY parent

HIPPY PROGRAM
During the 2023-24 school year, our Home Instruction 
for Parents of Preschool Youngsters supported 69 
families. Thanks to your generous support, our staff 
conducted more than 2,000 home visits to provide 
parents and caregivers with educational tools and 
resources to support their child’s growth. 
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served in 

HIPPY

2,108
home  
visits 



THE TAMARA M. SPARKS 
EARLY LEARNING CENTER 

In May 2024, we opened the Tamara M. 
Sparks Early Learning Center at Mile 
High United Way! This best-in-class early 
childhood center is creating last impact  
for children and their families. 
 
In partnership with Mile High Early Learning, 
we’re proud to offer high-quality early 
learning for families in Denver’s Five Points 
Neighborhood and beyond. 
 
We are grateful to the many community 
partners who invested in this transformative 
project. Thank you for your investment in 
our community’s children and future. 

WE CANNOT DO THIS WITHOUT YOU! VISIT OUR WEBSITE, UNITEDWAYDENVER.ORG, TO LEARN MORE ABOUT OUR WORK.

1
infant room

1
pre-school room

2
state-of-the-art 

playgrounds

2
toddler rooms

60,000
square feet dedicated to  

creating a safe, loving 
environment for children to grow!

Nearly 

60 
child care slots

for children ages 0-5

70%
of slots reserved for families 

eligible for Colorado Child 
Care Assistance Progam


